
MEMORANDUM January 22, 2004

TO:  All Interested Parties

FROM: Northwestern Hawaiian Islands Steering Committee

SUBJECT: Postponement of the Northwestern Hawaiian Islands Science Symposium
______________________________________________________________________________

This memorandum is to officially inform you that the Northwestern Hawaiian Islands
Science Symposium scheduled for April 5-8, 2004 at the Hawai‘i Convention Center has been
postponed and rescheduled to November 2-4, 2004 at the same location.  Although we received a
significant number of abstracts for the symposium, a great deal of scientific information from
past research projects and studies are still needed to provide a complete continuum of the
scientific work that has been conducted since the last symposium in the 1980s.

Accordingly, the Symposium Steering Committee is identifying individual presenters for
these topic areas.  Additionally, abstracts which were submitted in November 2003 are currently
being reviewed by the committee, and authors will be notified shortly on whether their abstracts
have been approved.

For more information and updates on the NWHI Science Symposium, please visit the
Council website at www.wpcouncil.org.  

Mahalo!
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